Cairo University Vice - President Office for Graduate Studies & Research



جامعة القاهرة نائب رئيس الجامعة للدراسات العليا والبحوث

Invitation to collaborate on Public Health Research Under the MOU between IU and CU

Dear Profs.

David Lohrmann, Samuel Obeng, Ahmed Youssef Agha

Under the collaborative agreement signed between Indiana University (IU) and Cairo University (CU); and based on the positive outcomes of the last visit held by Dr. Maha El-Rabbat Professor and Chair person of Public Health Department, Faculty of Medicine (CU representative) to IU dated March-2012 to foresee potentials for collaboration and cooperation between the distinguishable Universities develop, Cairo University would like to invite you to a 5 days business visit through mid June to mid July 2012 to follow on the following points:

- Complete proposal for establishing the joint Public Health Research Center IU &CU.
- Further discussion dual MPH/MA degree between IU and CU.
- Explore research opportunities related to critical health problems in Egypt; school health programs and services, maternal health and substance abuse among college students.
- Determine possible funding sources to support joint public health research.
- Explore the possibilities of implementing and evaluating a coordinated school health /health promoting School model in Egyptian elementary schools.

Sincerely yours

Prof Dr Gamal Esmat

Vice President of Cairo University For Graduate Studies and Research